

HOME of the BUCCANEERS

ADMINISTRATION

Kevin A. Dickerson, Ed.D. Superintendent

Bridget R. Amory, Ed.D. Director of Student Learning

Sara E. Croce, DBA Chief Financial Officer

Laura L. Manges, M.Ed Director of Student Services

J. Jason Peel, Ed.D. Director of Human Resources and School Climate

Michael S. Sharp, M.Ed Supervisor of Buildings/Grounds

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Jason M. Miller President

Rony J. Baltazar-Lopez Vice President

Adam S. Brownstein

Scott L. Fitzgerald

Kristopher R. Thompson

David S. Vezmar

Jean A. Wylie

Mailing Address 906 Lakeview Avenue Milford, DE 19963

Telephone (302) 422-1600

Fax (302) 422-1608

Website
www.milfordschooldistrict.org

July 8, 2021

Milford School District 906 Lakeview Avenue Milford, DE 19963

Ms. Patricia Faucett Sussex County Receiver of Taxes P.O. Box 429 Georgetown, DE 19947

Dear Ms. Faucett:

On July 6, 2021, the Milford School District Board of Education approved the following tax rates for Fiscal Year 2022. Please note that the district completely eliminated its capitation tax. Please ensure that no capitation taxes are assessed for the Milford School District. The district authorizes that you collect from the district assessment list the following:

The tax rate of \$4.8028 on every one hundred dollars of the assessment.

TAX DISTRIBUTION	REAL	CAP
Local Operations Debt Service Tuition Match Tax	3.2188 0.4580 1.0259 0.1001	0 0 0 0
Total	\$4.8028	\$0

SIGNED

PRESIDENT MILFORD BOARD OF EDUCATION

ATTEST:

CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER, MILFORD SCHOOL DISTRICT

The Milford School District is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate in employment or in educational programs, services or activities on the basis of race, color, creed, religion, gender (including pregnancy, childbirth and related medical conditions), national origin, citizenship or ancestry, age, disability, marital status, veteran status, genetic information, sexual orientation, gender identity, or upon any other categories protected by federal, state, or local law. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies: Director of Personnel, 906 Lakeview Avenue, Milford, DE 19963, telephone 302-422-1600.